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Greetings from the Management.
‘ N

i Selarmals Han Raya Aidiltd 4

As the blessed month of Ramadan comes to a close, let us rejoice in
the spirit of unity, compassion, and gratitude. Hari Raya Aidilfitri is a
time of joyous celebration, where we come together to embrace the
beauty of diversity and strengthen the bonds of friendship and
harmony.

To our Muslim brothers and sisters, may your homes be filled with
warmth and happiness as you gather with your loved ones to mark
this special occasion. May the blessings of Ramadan continue to
" illuminate your hearts and guide you towards a path of
righteousness.

Importlant; Pates.

1) Orientation for New Students

Welcome to all new families and students. You are
invited to an orientation at the school's MPH on 26 April
2024 (Friday) at 8.30am

2) Young Entrepreneurs Family Bazaar
(Family Briefing)

| All parents are cordially invited to attend a briefing on 27
Il April 2024 (Saturday) at 10am about our upcoming
Young Entrepreneurs Family Bazaar.

3.Term 3(2023/2024)
School will reopen on 29 April 2024 (Monday).

Holiday Homework

Imperial International School demonstrated its
unwavering commitment to unity and diversity RN RS Sa ISR g\ o==To e TIV=To W g To)pg EANV/eT 4 Q@ oToTo N [T SRR (o le o}
as Primary and Secondary students came over the holidays. Consistent review and completion of
together to celebrate Hari Raya. This vibrant homework greatly contribute to your child's academic
event showcased the beauty of our multicultural success.
community, with students joyfully preparing

Raya dishes and drinks side by side.
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Thank you, parents, for attending the Parent-Teacher
Conferences on April 4th and 5th, 2024!

Your active participation and commitment to your children's
education are deeply appreciated. The insights shared
during these conferences help shape our collaborative
efforts to support students' academic and personal growth.

Your partnership with the school is invaluable, and we are
grateful for your ongoing support. If you have any further
questions or concerns, please don't hesitate to reach out to
your child's teachers or the school administration.

Thank you for being valued members of our school
community.

In the latest Art Attack Club session, our students
showcased their creativity through engaging activities.
They explored the art of batik painting, crafting vibrant
patterns and designs on fabric with impressive skill.
The results were breathtaking, with each student
producing their unique masterpiece. Additionally, they

enjoyed a hands-on project creating edible
marshmallow flowerpots. Using simple materials like
marshmallows, wooden skewers, and toothpicks, they
assembled charming treats that are sure to delight.

Kudos to our talented students for their artistic and
culinary achievements!
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